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THE FORESIGHT 
 

   Like us on                 

Facebook & Instagram! 

 

New Members 

John & Julie Jindirch 

Jeff & Cynthia Pattison  

How can it be July already?  I cannot believe how fast the time flies by;    
especially during the summer months.  Now it’s time to relax, soak up the 
sun and play a lot of golf. What more could we ask for, right? Come out to 
Geneva and do it all right here.  
 

We’ve had a very busy June with two big weddings and a third that closed 
out the month.  We held the 17th annual City of Hope event and it was a 
huge success, despite the rain.  The HON Company, HNI and Allsteel have 
done such great things with this event and what a great cause they are   
supporting.  We thank them for allowing Geneva to be their venue of choice 
yet again this year.   
 

Men’s Member Guest has moved to the end of July this year.  We are     
looking forward to a great weekend with some great golf and fun evenings 
with entertainment and unbelievable food from Chef Ryan.  The last I 
heard, we are almost full, so if you couldn’t come last year, make sure to 
mark your calendars for July 19th – July 21st.  Get signed up today!   
 

Family Fun Day will be here before you know it, so mark your calendars 
now for August 11th.  This is always a fun event for everyone to enjoy.  We 
will have fun at the pool, in The Grille and of course the FIREWORKS!  Make 
a reservation and bring the family out.  I hope we can pack the place this 
year.   
 

Geneva has a busy July and August ahead of us with golf events and      
member functions so if you haven't done so already, get your 
event booked now. Give me a call or let Jess know what you 
need and we will try our best to accommodate.  
 

Everyone have a safe and happy 4th of July!  
 

Hope to see you soon. 
Brian 

Fitness Room 

Our Geneva fitness 

room is open and ready 

for all members! Start 

your mornings off with 

some cardio, free 

weights, stretching or 

plyometrics. Not sure 

where to start? We have 

a smart TV available 

that is able to play     

fitness videos and     

music. The fitness room 

is available at all times 

the club is open. If you 

have any questions 

please feel free to give 

us a call and we will be 

happy to help.  



 

 

Golf Course Superintendent Report 

We are off to a great start this summer. The 

greens have been Verti-cut and Top-dressed 

four times this season. That is currently    

giving us an average greens speed of 10.5. 

The new addition to the rip-rap along the 

creek banks these past few years has greatly 

reduced erosion. Especially with all the 

heavy rain we have had in June this year, it is still reducing.  

We added a butterfly garden off the East lounge patio. 

Throughout the course and around the clubhouse we have 

been planting new plants, trimmed bushes and mulched the 

flower beds.  

This past season all 58 infected ash trees have been             

removed. Stumps were ground out, with holes filled and 

seeded into the grass.   

The rough areas in the ravine behind 10 tee have been 

burned, cleared and sprayed. Our goal is to make it a        

natural prairie grassland. This will be more desirable for the 

wildlife, ecologically friendly and be more aesthetically 

pleasing.  

I would like to thank all of the volunteers that helped in all 

of these projects. I’m hoping July’s weather will be a great 

month for golf.  



 

Did You Know? 

 

Did you know, as a member of Geneva Golf & Country Club there are many perks awarded 
to you that are not to the general public. We try to make Geneva the best experience for 
our members every single time you walk through the door. 
 

Did you know, as a member of Geneva you receive discounted pricing on 
all products in the Golf Shop? 
 

Did you know, The Golf Shop is partnered with over 100 different           
companies both golf and un-golf related to accommodate all personal and/
or   professional needs with the ability to customize clothing, golf balls, 
clubs, awards, and an unlimited number of accessories, whether it           
personalized, logoed or customized. 
 

Did you know, that I offer a variety of lesson plans for beginner/intermediate/advance 
players, including lesson bundles in a 3-Pack (i.e. short game, full swing, playing lesson) 
and 5-Pack (i.e. 2 short game lessons, 2 full swing lessons, and a playing lesson) at a       
discounted rate!  
 

Did you know, as a member of Geneva you have an opportunity to play other clubs in our 
area for just a cart fee? 
 

Please let me know if I can help with any of your golfing needs. 

 

July seems to be our quite month for the club, but we still have some very important 
events scheduled this month. Please make sure you are looking at emails, text messages 
and the bulletin boards about course closers and upcoming club events. 

July 4th Side Walk Sale! Come out and experience great savings on all items on the club 
patio. The sale will run from 10:00am-6:00pm! 

July 4th -  Couple’s Event (2 person scramble flighted) 10:00am Tee times Guests are 
invited! Call the Golf Shop for more information. 

July 5th –  PGA Junior League @ Short Hills CC 3:00pm 

July 6th –  Geneva Junior Golf 9:00am-Noon 

July 7th & 8th  Geneva / Quad City Am Event 9:30am tee times. This is a 36 hole flighted 
stroke play event opened to all players; Open, Seniors and Ladies. All members are        
invited to play at a discounted rate. Please call the Golf shop with any questions. 

July 10th –  Junior Golf Play Day 10:00am tee times 

  PGA Junior League Practice 1:00pm 

July 11th  Men’s Interclub vs DBQ Golf – 1:00pm tee times 

July 15th Junior Golf – 9:00-12:00 (special day) 

July 17th  Second Round Iowa PGA Junior Championship morning tee times 

 

From the Golf Shop 



 

Featured Employee 

This is our very own Madelyn Beik. Maddy is the daughter of Greg and Michell 

Beik and the sister to MacKenzie Clemens and Kole Beik. She has been working 

for Geneva since May of 2016 as a lifeguard. In November of 2016 she began 

working in the dining room. As of today, you can find her in The Grille, the main 

dining room or at the pool. Maddy has been a great addition to Geneva and we 

couldn’t be more proud to call her one of us. Maddy 

graduated from MHS this year and will be starting her 

college career at Kirkwood this fall. While attending 

MHS she participated in track & field, dance, swim & 

dive and student council. Not only will she be studying 

business at Kirkwood, she will be competing on the 

dance team and training with The University of Iowa 

Track and Field team. She doesn't stop there! After   

attending Kirkwood, Maddy has plans to continue her 

education at The University of Iowa and hopes to     

participate on the track & field team. We will truly miss 

seeing Maddy around Geneva but to say we are excited for her upcoming           

adventures, that would be an understatement. We wish her nothing but the best 

and we will look forward to seeing her around the holidays.  

July19th, 20th,21st   Geneva Men’s Member / Guest  

July 25th  PGA Junior League @ Oakwood CC 10:00am  

July 26th Geneva Junior Play Day & Review 10:00am tee times  

July 27th Junior Club Championship & Pizza Party 9:00am tee times  

July 31st Men’s Interclub @ TPC Deere Run 12:00pm  

August 3rd Muscatine Charities Inc “4 Person Scramble Golf Event”  

8:30am Shotgun. Put a team together and come and enjoy a great day 
of “funraising” for over 30 Muscatine Charities!!   

August 9th Ladies Invitational 9:00am Shotgun 

August 10th  Muskie Invitational 10:00am Shotgun 

August 11th  Family Day & Fireworks! 
 

Let’s play some golf! 

Steve 

Credit book must be used by October 1st. No acceptations! 



Sunday Brunch 
Every Sunday                    

11am – 1pm  

(some exceptions apply)  

 

$15++ for Adults                            

(13 & up)  

$9++ for Children                            

(6-12) 

5 & under eat FREE  

 

(+ 18%Gratuity & Sales 

Tax) 

Please call for                     

Reservations 

Happy Hour 

Every Friday & Saturday Night  

in the Geneva Lounge from 5pm-7pm 

$1 off glasses of wine 

2 for 1 Domestic Beers 

Some exceptions apply 

Geneva Ladies Bridge 
 

Hostess: Norma Lewis 

Date: Friday,  July 20th   

Price: $10+tax 

Menu: Chicken waldorf salad served on lettuce leaf and accompanied by   

asparagus. Ice cream with a chocolate cupcake for dessert.  

 
 

Social Events 



 
 

2018 JULY 
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In Memoriam: 

Joyce Gordy | Osama Shihadeh | Leo Kulick 



 
 

The Grille has been a huge success since the new facelift! 

The new build your own menus have gone over well with 

the membership. Stop down for lunch, dinner or even a 

snack and let us know what you think! 



 

Brian Lee, General Manager 

Steve Hutton, PGA Golf Professional 

Don Hassel, Grounds Superintendent  

Clint Calkins, Asst. Superintendent  

Krista DeRiemacker, Office Manager 

Molli Lippelgoes, Floor Manager  

Ryan Causse , Executive Chef 

Nick Morgan, Bar Manager 

Jessica Weikert, Membership Admin. & Asst. to General Mgr. 

 

 

Butch Trumbull, President 

Sue Kistler, Vice President/Membership & Promotion  

Larry Stewart, House 

Gary Schmit, Treasurer 

Mike Eversmeyer, Secretary 

Tom Norton, Greens & Course  

Jon Nietzel, Golf 

Kelly Ricketts, Social  

Rachel Reifert, Pool  

Eric Thomsen, Controller   

Geneva 

Staff 

Members 

Geneva 

Board 

Members 



 

Club Information 

Hours of Operation: 
Front Office:   

Mon-Fri  8:00am - 4:00pm   

Pro Shop: 

Mon   10:00am –6:00pm 

Tues-Fri   8:00am – 6:00pm 

Sat-Sun   7:00am-6:00pm 

 

Dining Room:  

Tues-Fri   11:30am - 1:30pm Lunch  

Tues-Sat    5:30pm - 9:00pm Dinner 

Sunday   11:00am - 1:00pm Brunch 

 

Lounge:    

Tues-Sat  Open at 4:00pm  

Contact Information: 
Clubhouse:   (563) 263-8942 
Fax:   (563) 263-5326 
Pro Shop:   (563) 262-8894  
Email: geneva@genevacc.com  
Pro Shop: shutton@genevacc.com  
www.genevacc.com 
Created by: Tyler Wentworth 

mailto:geneva@genevacc.com
mailto:gccproshop@genevacc.com
http://www.genevacc.com

